
Dear Community Members:  
 
 
In June 2019 five Syosset High School seniors were recipients of the PTA-STA Scholarship. Each will receive 
$5,000 over a two-year period. The scholarships are made possible by the overwhelming support of the      
Syosset community. We need your continued support to provide future graduates with the financial assistance 
that helps them pursue their career goals. Scholarship information and application is emailed to all Syosset 
seniors.  
  
Since 1958, the Syosset Council of PTAs (Parent Teacher Association) and the STA (Syosset Teachers’     
Association) have jointly sponsored the Syosset Scholarship Fund. Join us in recognizing and rewarding    
deserving seniors in the Class of 2020 by contributing your tax-deductible donation at website     
https://syocouncil.memberhub.store (QR Code below).  
Credit card and processing fees will be applied or you may mail a check payable to:  
   Syosset Scholarship Fund, Inc.,  
                 P.O. Box 732, Syosset, NY 11791 
 
Donations may also be made 
“In Honor of” or “In Memory of” 
Please indicate on your check. 
 
 Thank you for your generosity and continued support of the youth in our community. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Allison Berch   Michael Callahan  Helene Goldsmith 
President   President   President 
Syosset Council of PTAs  Syosset Teachers Association Syosset Scholarship Fund, Inc. 


